Kansas Statewide Respite Survey: Opening Statement






Respite Care: Respite care, which includes crisis care, provides temporary relief for caregivers from the ongoing responsibility of caring for an individual of any age with any type of special need, or who may be at risk of abuse or neglect.
To all potential respondents-

The following is a questionnaire developed by the Kansas Lifespan Respite Coalition.  The mission of the Kansas Lifespan Respite Coalition is to promote access to and use of respite for all Kansas caregivers, through community awareness, advocacy, education, and collaboration by providing a statewide respite care system.

This survey is designed to better streamline respite services in Kansas.  Additionally, these results will be considered in talks with Kansas State legislation to provide further support to individuals and families in need including the development of state and federal resources.

This survey is designed with you in mind!  The KLRC greatly appreciates your feedback, which will impact over 256,000 Kansas caregivers statewide.

Please fill out the following questionnaire, and return it to the following address:

The Kansas Lifespan Respite Coalition

c/o Tyler Staples

2201 W. 25th St., Ste. Q

Lawrence, KS 66047 USA

No personal identification data will be collected on the survey to keep all information at the highest confidentiality.  However, your location is needed to better identify the areas in Kansas with the greatest need.

If you would like additional information about this survey, the KLRC, or lifespan respite in general, you may contact the KLRC at (785) 842-3159 (the phone will be answered as Trinity In-Home Care – you may ask for the KLRC), or visiting us on the web, at www.ksrespite.org.

We thank you for being an integral part of our mission to support Kansas caregivers!

Sincerely,
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Kelly Evans, Chair





           Tyler D. Staples, Research Intern




The Kansas Lifespan Respite Coalition

